Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, May 27, 2010 11:15 AM

To: ‘Lee, Nathan'

Cc: Wilken, Brandon

Subject: RE: RO 0439 9-0917 5280 Hopyard Road Sub-Slab and Vapor Probe Installation Extension
Nathan,

Based on your request, the schedule for submittal of a report documenting vapor probe installation and sampling for the
above referenced case is extended to August 27, 2010.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Lee, Nathan [mailto:nlee@craworld.com]

Sent: Thursday, May 27, 2010 11:02 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Wilken, Brandon

Subject: RO 0439 9-0917 5280 Hopyard Road Sub-Slab and Vapor Probe Installation Extension

Mr. Jerry Wickham,

As we discussed on the phone, CRA is requesting a deadline extension for the report submittal regarding the installation
and sampling of the sub-slab vapor probes and VP-6. We are asking for an extension due to site construction activities
and wet weather which have caused delays in the installation of the vapor probes. We would like to submit the report
documenting the vapor probe installation activities on August 27, 2010.

Thanks,

Nathan Lee, P.G.

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A

Emeryville, CA 94608

Phone: 510.420.3333

Fax: 510.420.9170

Cell: 510.385.2499

Email: nlee@ CRAworld.com



